CITY OF ALTON

The Regular Meeting
of the City Commission

scheduled for December 27, 2016
has been cancelled.

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing cancellation was posted on the
bulletin board at Alton City Hall and the Alton website on this 21* day of December,
2016 at 10:00 a.m.

Baudelia Rojas, TRMC|CMC, CPM

City Secretary
City of Alton




